

St. Catherine's High School

1200 PARK AVENUE RACINE, WISCONSIN 53403-1895 P: 262-632-2785 F: 262-632-5144 www.saintcats.org

July 11, 2012

Mr. Tom Molbeck Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services Department City Hall Annex 800 Center Street, Room 127 Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mr. Molbeck

St. Catherine's High School is seeking permission to erect a tent in Horlick Athletic Field on Friday, September 21, 2012, for a reunion/tailgate event that will be held in conjunction with the St. Catherine vs. Lutheran football game. I am working with the concessionaires to arrange food and beverage at the event.

We would like to request the area between the baseball diamond, concession building and PRCS garage. The area needed will not exceed 30' x 30'. The tent will be assembled during the afternoon of September 21 and will be removed on Saturday, September 22.

I thank you in advance for your consideration on this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 632-2785 x457.

Sincerely,

Rhonda Molbeck

Amonda

Alumni & Outreach Coordinator